
From: Robyn  
Sent: Friday, 29 May 2015 4:59 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Re cosmetic procedures 
 
 Hello 
I have noticed nurses have set up clinics providing invasive cosmetic procedures. Will the 
board be considering this? For example ensuring they work under the support and guidance 
of a medical practitioner  
Regards 
Dr Robyn James 
 


